
President of Estonia sent his condolences to the President of Turkey
Friday, 11 September 2009 15:00

“I was shocked by the news of the disastrous flash floods that have engulfed Istanbul after the
torrential rain earlier this week,” President Toomas Hendrik Ilves wrote.  “I was shocked by the
news of the disastrous flash floods that have engulfed Istanbul after the torrential rain earlier
this week,” President Toomas Hendrik Ilves wrote in his message of condolence to the
President of the Republic of Turkey, Mr. Abdullah Gül.
  
  “Allow me to express my deepest condolences to the family and friends of the victims. I would
also like to ask you to convey our sympathy to the injured and to all people who have lost their
homes in this disaster. Our thoughts are with you and people of Turkey at this difficult time.”
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